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Inspired by nature, our carefully crafted details blend the spirit of nature with 
contemporary designs, standing as a testament to meticulous design and 
architectural brilliance.

Floor Plan





Typical GA Plan 1
1 TO 5 Floor Plan

Disclaimer: Plan and details included are indicative only and are subject to change by the developer/seller at its sole 
discretion without notice and/or liability. All images, including features, finishes, furnishings and scale are illustrative 

only. Final areas, dimensions, layout and materials may differ from those stated.



Typical GA Plan 2
6 TO 11 Floor Plan

Disclaimer: Plan and details included are indicative only and are subject to change by the developer/seller at its sole 
discretion without notice and/or liability. All images, including features, finishes, furnishings and scale are illustrative 
only. Final areas, dimensions, layout and materials may differ from those stated.



Disclaimer: Plan and details included are indicative only and are subject to change by the developer/seller at its sole 
discretion without notice and/or liability. All images, including features, finishes, furnishings and scale are illustrative 

only. Final areas, dimensions, layout and materials may differ from those stated.

Typical GA Plan 3
12 TO 17 Floor Plan



Disclaimer: Plan and details included are indicative only and are subject to change by the developer/seller at its sole 
discretion without notice and/or liability. All images, including features, finishes, furnishings and scale are illustrative 
only. Final areas, dimensions, layout and materials may differ from those stated.

Studio
Type 1

Total Area: 412 sq. ft.



Studio
Type 2

Disclaimer: Plan and details included are indicative only and are subject to change by the developer/seller at its sole 
discretion without notice and/or liability. All images, including features, finishes, furnishings and scale are illustrative 

only. Final areas, dimensions, layout and materials may differ from those stated.Total Area: 486 sq. ft.



Disclaimer: Plan and details included are indicative only and are subject to change by the developer/seller at its sole 
discretion without notice and/or liability. All images, including features, finishes, furnishings and scale are illustrative 
only. Final areas, dimensions, layout and materials may differ from those stated.

1 Bedroom
Type 1

Total Area: 746 sq. ft.



Disclaimer: Plan and details included are indicative only and are subject to change by the developer/seller at its sole 
discretion without notice and/or liability. All images, including features, finishes, furnishings and scale are illustrative 

only. Final areas, dimensions, layout and materials may differ from those stated.

1 Bedroom
Type 2

Total Area: 830 sq. ft.



Disclaimer: Plan and details included are indicative only and are subject to change by the developer/seller at its sole 
discretion without notice and/or liability. All images, including features, finishes, furnishings and scale are illustrative 
only. Final areas, dimensions, layout and materials may differ from those stated.

2 Bedroom
Type 1

Total Area: 1072 sq. ft.



2 Bedroom
Type 2

Disclaimer: Plan and details included are indicative only and are subject to change by the developer/seller at its sole 
discretion without notice and/or liability. All images, including features, finishes, furnishings and scale are illustrative 

only. Final areas, dimensions, layout and materials may differ from those stated.Total Area: 1113 sq. ft.



Disclaimer: Plan and details included are indicative only and are subject to change by the developer/seller at its sole 
discretion without notice and/or liability. All images, including features, finishes, furnishings and scale are illustrative 
only. Final areas, dimensions, layout and materials may differ from those stated.

2 Bedroom
Type 3

Total Area: 1077 sq. ft.



2 Bedroom
Type 4

Disclaimer: Plan and details included are indicative only and are subject to change by the developer/seller at its sole 
discretion without notice and/or liability. All images, including features, finishes, furnishings and scale are illustrative 

only. Final areas, dimensions, layout and materials may differ from those stated.Total Area: 1206 sq. ft.



Disclaimer: Plan and details included are indicative only and are subject to change by the developer/seller at its sole 
discretion without notice and/or liability. All images, including features, finishes, furnishings and scale are illustrative 
only. Final areas, dimensions, layout and materials may differ from those stated. Total Area: 1488 sq. ft.

3 Bedroom
Type 1
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